
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

ADDITIONAL ESTIMATES HEARING: 9 FEBRUARY 2010 

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(143) Program 4.3: Offshore Asylum Seeker Management 

Senator Humphries asked: 
Provide a copy of the Minister for Home Affairs’ press release etc. announcing a $50 
million infrastructure package for Christmas Island. 
 
 
Answer: 
 
Please find attached the press release by the Hon Brendan O’Connor MP, Minister 
for Home Affairs announcing a $50 million infrastructure package for Christmas 
Island. 
 


